
INSURANCE AND SAFETY 

FIRE COMMISSIONER 

         - State of Georgia - 

    NEWS RELEASE 

          John F. King 
Commissioner of Insurance 
Safety Fire Commissioner 

Industrial Loan Commissioner 

Twitter: @GA_DOI 
Facebook: @GeorgiaDOI 

  Instagram: @GeorgiaDOI 

 

 

For Immediate Release Contact: Brandon Wright 

October 8, 2019 Office: 404-463-0729 
 

TELFAIR COUNTY FIRE UNDER INVESTIGATION 
 

ATLANTA – Fire investigators with the Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner’s Office are currently searching 

for information regarding an October 3 mobile home fire in Telfair County.  

 

“The 14x70 Fleetwood Mobile Home is 31 years old and is located at 19 North Johnson Street in Lumber City, 

Georgia,” said Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King. “The origin of the fire was determined to be in the living 

room of the structure.”  

 

The fire is still under investigation at this time. Anyone with knowledge about this fire should call the Safety Fire 

Commissioner’s Fire Investigation Hotline at 1‐800‐282‐5804.  

 

The Lumber City Police Department is assisting with this investigation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

### 

 


